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 11/09/2020 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 

We have been working hard with our catering team over the past week to plan a lunch menu that appeals to the 

children and offers a balance of cold and hot choices, within the current constraints we are working under.  

The menu detailed below, will be on offer for the next three weeks. It will then be reviewed and I will inform you 

of any changes. We will aim to add more hot options after reviewing the success of this menu. 

I appreciate not every child will like every meal option but, as I hope you can appreciate it is increasingly difficult 

to cater accurately when children change from a packed lunch, to a school lunch daily. Therefore, I would like to 

give the children the opportunity to try the new menu, next week and then ask that from Monday 21st September 

you and your child commit to either having a school lunch, every day or a home packed lunch every day. 

Please also note; unless your child is already registered as vegetarian or has a special diet they will be assigned 

the meat option. The children will not be able to opt for the vegetarian choice. 

Kind regards 

Miss Aldred 

 
 Monday Ham Sandwich 

Cheese Sandwich (V) 
 

Tuesday Cheese and Tomato Pizza 
 

Wednesday Pork sausage sandwich 
Quorn sausage sandwich (V) 
 

Thursday  Cheese Sandwich 
 

Friday Fish and chips 
Veggie finger/burger and chips (V) 
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